1.

DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(b)

Rodney Routledge, Cranford Street Action Group

Rodney Routledge tabled a submission on the State Highway Review in regard to State
Highways 74 and 73, Cranford Street. The group asked the Board to endorse its submission
against the proposed four laning of Cranford Street and its tabled submission regarding the
designation of Cranford Street as a State Highway.

Tony Lange, (Information Manager City Streets Unit) reported that the City Streets Unit
recommends Cranford Street be changed from a State Highway to a local authority road. It was
suggested that Board members attend the next Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee
meeting when this matter is discussed. Councillors Megan Evans and Ingrid Stonhill are
members of this committee.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


